
CITY OF SHORELINE 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  

RFQ 10483  
 

  
Aurora Avenue Median Islands, Turn-pockets, Landscape and Bioretention Beds 

and Irrigation Retrofit Project  
 

Submit no later than October 11, 2022, 5:00 p.m. Pacific Local Time  
 
The City of Shoreline, Washington is soliciting a statement of qualifications (SOQ) from 
individuals or firms interested in providing consulting and design services for the Aurora 
Avenue Median Islands, Turn-pocket, Landscape and Bioretention Beds, and Irrigation 
Retrofit Project.   
 
Detailed Request for Proposals (RFQ) information including general information, 
requested services, proposal requirements and evaluation process is available on the 
City of Shoreline website at www.shorelinewa.gov  and on the Builder’s Exchange 
website at www.bxwa.com. Look under Posted Projects, Goods and Services. Builder’s 
Exchange may also be contacted at 425-258-1303. 
 
 
 
(Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce – September 22 and 28, 2022) 

http://www.shorelinewa.gov/
http://www.bxwa.com/

